
Week Commencing: Monday 14th July 2025  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

‘Wow of the Week: The Y5/6 production was just wonderful! The children have all worked so hard 

on the production, practising songs and lines for weeks on end. It all came together this week and the 

performance was thoroughly enjoyed. Well done and thank you to everyone involved.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Royles Brook Primary School Newsletter 
“Be Kind, Be Thankful, Be Ambitious” 

 

 

18.07.25 @ 15:15 – School closes for summer holidays (Stay and Play open until 17:30) 

01.09.25 & 02.09.25 – INSET (school closed for pupils) 

03.09.25 @ 08:45 – School opens for autumn term 2025.  

09.09.25 @ 15:30 – 16:00 or 17:30 – 18:00 – Meet the Teacher (all families welcome to pop into 

school to meet their child’s new class teacher).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Notices: 

Stars of the Week 

Ash – Whole Class 

Elm – Lucia 

Hazel – Eric 

Juniper – Isabella 

Linden – Sienna 

Maple – Ada-Grace 

Oak – Katie 

Poplar – Ben 

Rowan – Tiarna-Mae 

Sycamore – Zaky 

Willow – Rhys 

 

Readers of the Week 

Ash – Riley 

Elm – Jack 

Hazel – Sydney 

Juniper – Lettie 

Linden – Elva 

Maple – Ruby 

Oak – Ameera 

Poplar – Dougie 

Rowan – Pippa 

Sycamore – Erin 

Willow – Billy 

 

 

Staff feedback – Thank you! The positive messages and thanks are appreciated 

beyond words. These messages have been shared with the staff team and have 

been gratefully received.  

Thank you so much to all the families who have sent gifts to our staff to say 

thank you. Your kindness is very much appreciated and all the staff would like to 

say a very big thank you.  

Please see Mrs McKinnon’s end of term letter and the Key Dates for Families 

document which will be sent out in addition to this newsletter.  

 

Important Dates 

A list of key dates for the 

academic year can also be 

found on the school website. 

 



 

Key Contacts 

Initial Contact 

Your child’s class teacher should be your first point of call and can usually help with 

most enquires. They are available at the start or end of the school day on the gates/ 

playground or via appointment. To make an appointment with your child’s class teacher 

please call the school office on 01253 821396 or email  

Extended School Services Contact 

Stay and Play – Mrs A. Tauber – 01253 821396 or 07752 868674 

Safeguarding Contact 

Mrs D. Lambert – DSL and Senior Family Link Worker - 01253 821396 or 

flm@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk 

Mrs C. Williamson – Safeguarding Governor – 01253 821396 

 

 

Attendance  

Class Attendance  
 

W/C 14.07.25 

Overall 
attendance 

academic year 
24-25 

 

Class 
lates  
W/C 

14.07.25 

Ash 92.61% 95.20% 8 

Elm 97.02% 94.53% 10 

Hazel 96.30% 94.68% 6 

Juniper 97.60% 96.37% 5 

Linden 94.71% 95.57% 4 

Maple 95.00% 95.91% 2 

Oak 94.23% 94.84% 6 

Poplar 92.86% 94.91% 3 

Rowan 96.25% 95.82% 16 

Sycamore 93.06% 93.94% 16 

Willow 91.53% 94.48% 10 

Total 

 

94.60% 95.12% 86 

 

 

 

The Royle Raffle Winner 

So many children earned a large number of raffle 
tickets for the attendance draw this term. 

 
The winner for summer term was Charlie 
(Linden Class) who won a scooter! 
 
100% attendance each week = 1 raffle ticket in the 
Royle Raffle draw! 
100% punctuality each week = 1 raffle ticket in the 
Royle Raffle draw! 

Class Attendance of the Term and 
Year Winner 

The winning class scooping both prizes is Juniper 
Class! They will receive their reward after the 
summer holidays.  
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